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Employers Should Take Precautions for Outdoor Workers During
Extreme Weather, Says Fisher Phillips Attorney
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The extreme cold brought on by the Polar Vortex that covered much of the United States in January

2019 led to reports of deaths and injuries. So how do companies who operate outdoors ensure their

employees are safe and their practices are in compliance with OSHA standards? Charlotte partner

Travis Vance addressed this question in an interview with Bloomberg Law. He said, “While no

specific standard addresses the cold, OSHA can cite employers under the general duty clause.”

Travis advises employers to provide gloves, hats, and clothing sufficient for the temperatures

expected, and to train staff to look for physical signs of overexposure to cold.

To read the full article, visit Bloomberg Law.
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